Place Address Here/주소기입 
(Business #_________________________).

April 29, 2014 (날짜 수정기입요망)

Dear Service Canada,

My name is _____________이름____________ and I am the owner of _________________비지니스이름___________________ located in ___________city__________ , ____province____. 

I would like to formally voice my displeasure with the recent, and sudden, changes to the Temporary Foreign Worker program (namely, the moratorium placed on the Food Services sector to the TFW program). TFWs have been crucial to the operation of my business since the program was launched. My loss of access to TFWs is going to have a profound, and negative, impact on running my business as I find it increasingly difficult to find Canadian workers with the skill set, and long-term reliability, the my business requires. 

I have always tried to hire Canadians and permanent residents whenever possible (it is much simpler for me to do so, of course), but have found that the turnover rate of local workers is increasingly high and creates great difficultly in managing my business. 

It would appear that the actions of some few business owners who have abused the TFW program has caused all of us in this industry to suffer the consequences. I fear that the future of my business, as well as countless others in my same position, is in jeopardy on account of this decision, and hope that Service Canada can take steps at re-opening our access to TFWs in the Food Services sector as soon as possible.

Yours truly,

Sign here 이 글씨는 지우고 사인하세요.   ^ ^ 

Your name here
Your title here
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